August 23, 2018

To Members of South Huron Council

On Saturday September 29, 2018 a volunteer committee will be hosting a fundraising benefit to support a local family in need. It will be an all-ages family event open to the general public held at the Ag Building in Exeter and will run from 2pm until 1am. There will be children's activities in the afternoon, a holey board tournament for adults in the afternoon, live music from 7-10pm outside the Ag Building and then a DJ inside the Ag Building with all doors closed from 10pm – 1am. We anticipate the evening to be mainly an age of majority crowd.

We understand there is a new "noise bylaw" in place where we must report to council if there's a chance that there will be excessive noise at our event. Hence our letter here.

Please advise if council has any issue with our plans that we have in place. We have attached an event poster that shows the events of the day and the cause we are gathering for.

Sincerely,

Rose Glavin

Sent on behalf of the Glavin Family and in conjunction with the South Huron Optimist Club

Cell: 519-777-0881



